
Grading Grading 
 Teachers will record student’s grades in the learning 

management system CANVAS for students 
participating in virtual online learning by giving 
daily assignments to students that also 
acknowledges the completion of work. A minimum 
of 2 grades per subject per week is required. 

 Progress reports will be made available weekly, 
and final grades will be posted in SAM or on the 
School Status Parent Portal. 

 Students that do not participate in online instruction will pick 
up Learn at Home packets at his/her base school and return 
packets weekly for grading (minimum of 2 grades per subject 
per week). 

 Feedback will be provided to parents and students on 
Mondays of the following week. 

 Parents can check student’s grades on school status or 
personally contact the school for student progress. 

 Additionally, weekly progress reports will be mailed to 
parents that do not have any access to a phone or 
technology. 

GPSD Assignments/Homework Hotline- If parents or 
students have difficulty completing an assignment or if a 
question arises about the work assigned, students will have the 
following options to receive live help/assistance. 

GPSD Assignments/Homework Hotline- If parents or students have 
difficulty completing an assignment or if a question arises about the work 
assigned, students will have the following options to receive live 
help/assistance. 

 Students can email his/her teacher through 
CANVAS during their Office Hours and receive an 
online response to questions/concerns 

 Scheduled tele-conference using the App 
Calendly will be encouraged to schedule 
individual appointments for teacher phone 
conferences. 

 All teachers will be available electronically for 
four 1/2 hour blocks. They will make every 
effort to schedule one of those blocks during 
the time(s) that their subject "meets". 

 
 
 
 

 Scheduled tele-conferences will be scheduled by the teacher 
via phone, school status or letter with the student/parent for 
teacher conferences 

 All teachers will be available electronically for four 1/2-hour 
blocks. They will make every effort to schedule one of those 
blocks during the 
time(s) that their subject "meets". 
 

 Our Technology Department will be available during regular 
school hours (Monday-Friday, 7:30 am - 3:00 pm). You can 
email them anytime at askgpsd@gville.k12.ms.us the 
department will also be emailing instructions on how to  
access Live Chat Support during school hours. 


